
 

  

Today, a group of 60 pupils from Years 9 and 10 
participated in the "Talk About the Future" workshops. 

During the sessions, pupils were encouraged to reflect on 
their experiences and the skills they have developed 

throughout the year, with a focus on how to transfer these 
skills into essential life competencies such as interviews 

and presentations. 

The workshops aimed to build pupils’ confidence in 
articulating their skills and highlighting what distinguishes 

them from others, thereby supporting them in creating a 
clear pathway to their future success. 

 



 



  



 


